Chamber Choir

Chamber choir will be performing on Friday, March 18 at the Veterans Affairs CoffeeHaus at 11:00-11:50am.  Students will be driving or carpooling to this event and then returning to school by 12:45.  It is suggested that students bring a sack lunch to eat on the way or when they return to school.  Students will be dismissed from class at 10:10am and will wear Choir Robes for the performance.   Parents are welcome to come watch.  Please fill out the information below, which will allow your student to participate in this performance.  

To the parents/guardians of ____________________________________________

The Chamber Choir, sponsored by Mrs. Cotton will be taking a field trip as stated above.

Transportation for this trip will be by :  Student Drivers – see below

My son/daughter has permission to participate in the above-described field trip.




___________________________________________________





Parent Signature                                        Date
The section below must be completed in order for a student to drive to a field trip

PERMISSION TO DRIVE TO FIELD TRIP

My student has permission to drive his car.    Yes____   NO____

My student has permission to drive a car and transport other students if needed. YES____   ( # of extra seats, not including driver_____)    NO____

My student may ride in a car with another student,    Yes______   No______

My student must ride in a car with a teacher or parent.  Yes______  NO_____





______________________________________________


Parent Signature                                                   Date




